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15/12/2017 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

 

Our morning assemblies are in the capable hands of the children. Each class has made a special contribution 

to our celebration of Advent. We have been treated to songs, poetry and stories under the lights of the Advent 

Wreath bringing to a close a very happy and productive term for all. The swag making, the Christmas treats 

and the annual Christmas Raffle will all take place next week. There’s plenty of time to buy more raffle tickets!  

 

On behalf of the staff and the children, I sincerely thank those of you who contribute in so many different 

ways to our community. Firstly, thank you to the children for making OLG such a happy school. Thank you 

to our teachers, SNAs, Jacinta, Sylvia, Tomas, Zuzanna, Sheila, Sr. Veronica, (Learning Support), Mrs. 

Hussey (Choir), Library Volunteers, our Parent Association, Fr. John, and all of our friends in Grove After 

School. 

I wish all of the members of the Board of Management and the Parent Association a very happy Christmas. 

The PA and BOM members give so generously of their time to our school. This high level of voluntary support 

and active engagement in our school guarantees our success as a thriving school.  

Finally, I wish to thank families who made a Voluntary Contribution to the school in 2017. This funding 

enables us to maintain the school building and allows us to provide your children with extra educational 

opportunities and resources.  

 

I wish all of our families a happy, healthy and peaceful holiday with family and friends.   

 

Bainigí taitneamh as na laethanta saoire. 

Nollaig Shona agus Athbhliain faoi Mhaise dhaoibh go léir ó gach duine anseo. 

 

Bean Uí Thiarnáin 

 

 

 

School will finish at 12 Midday on Friday 22 December 2017 
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